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Hi people of DMU, I’m James Edwards, a third 
year History student running for the position 
Deputy President Education. 

Going into my third year I have become an 
active member inside the Students’ Union. 
This year I have been working as a researcher 
and curator. I believe the Students’ Union is 
an important tool of a student’s experience at 
University. I want to continue and be a part of 
the development of the University and help you 
guys succeed.  

As DP Education I believe students should be 
able to have their opinion voiced. Being a part 
of the Union you have the right for your opinion 
to be heard, this could be with the creation of 
a drop box or a student forum. Students should 
recognise that they have a voice within the 
Students’ Union.

I want students to be able to reach their full 
potential. If a student did have a problem 
in their course, they shouldn’t be worried to 
consult the Students’ Union. I want to make 
us approachable and with my help I want to 
ensure that their issues are addressed. 

We all know uni can be a stressful experience. 
If you did have deadlines compressed into a 
week, exams hours or days apart, I want to be 

able to help relieve students. I want to assist 
with timetabling, because this could massively 
benefit students’ efficiency and overall marks. 

I have experience of working within the SU, this 
will enable me to ensure tasks are completed 
for you, as I know the networks inside the 
Students’ Union. I have also been there and 
experienced the University lifestyle, now it’s 
my turn to listen and voice the opinions of the 
future students. 
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